STAFF REPORT AND FISCAL IMPACT NOTE

Resolution: R-11-19

Title: Annapolis City Dock — Urban Land Institute, Baltimore Technical Assistance Panel,
January 29, 2019, Report - “Reclaiming a Local and National Treasure”

Date: March 4, 2019

STAFF REPORT

The City of Annapolis, Historic Annapolis, Inc., Preservation Maryland, and National Trust for
Historic Preservation sponsored ULI Baltimore to convene a Technical Assistance Panel (TAP)
on October 23-24, 2018, for the purpose of examining preservation, resiliency, and potential
growth strategies for City Dock and surrounding areas. The panel’s final report entitled
“Reclaiming a Local and National Treasure,” which includes the processes followed by the panel
and their findings and recommendation, is attached to the resolution and may be found at:

In this proposed resolution, the City Council resolves that the Urban Land Institute (ULI)
Baltimore Technical Assistance Panel (TAP) Report — “Reclaiming a Local and National
Treasure” be considered in implementing present and future development of the City Dock.

Prepared by: Jacqueline Lee, Legislative & Policy Analyst; edited by Teresa Sutherland, City
Manager

FISCAL IMPACT

This resolution has no fiscal impact.

Prepared by: Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director



